
APPI Mission Statement
We are the face of the planning profession within Alberta, Northwest Territories and Nunavut.

We serve the public interest by providing regulation, advocacy, promotion
and services for our members.
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Events
Register now!

April 9 from 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM
The Banquet, 10332 - 103 Street NW, Edmonton, above the Canadian Icehouse.
APPI and the ITE Northern Alberta Section are pleased to invite you to an insightful presentation and
discussion with David Cooper, RPP, MCIP, Principal of Leading Mobility Consulting, the author of the
Canadian Urban Transit Association (CUTA's) "Housing is on the Line" report.
This event is dedicated to addressing the critical intersections between transit and housing in the
Edmonton region. CUTA's recent "Housing is on the Line" report offers 17 recommendations across
five policy pillars, aimed at enhancing public transit's role in tackling Canada's housing crisis. These
pillars focus on activating land around transit stations, evolving transit authorities' mandates, ensuring
inclusivity in housing developments, streamlining approval processes, and maximizing investments to
better integrate public transit and housing supply.
APPI/ITE Event- Housing is on the Line | Alberta Professional Planners Institute
(albertaplanners.com)
Registration closes March 30, 2024
APPI/ITE Members: $30 incudes GST
Non members: $35 includes GST
Students: $10 Includes GST
A pizza lunch will be provided
This event qualifies for 1.0 structured learning unit and will be added to the attendees CPL Activity
record, upon confirmation of attendance.

Alberta Professional Planners Institute
PO Box 3099
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Canada
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